
 

 
My name is Grace I live in King of Prussia and am a single mother 
of four children. Their ages are 10, 5, 3 year old twins. My kids go 
to Candlebrook. My ten year old daughter was in desperate need of 
a computer due to the school district leaning more towards 
technology. The children have a lot to do online. My diligent little 
daughter was doing her computer from our phone screens when we 
couldn’t go to the library. Every time I tried to save up for one 
something came up. Finally I was able to get one for Christmas, 
and then I got into two car accidents within 24 hrs from which im 
still recovering. So needless to say all of our savings dwindled and 
again no computer. A friend of mine just happened to bring you 
guys up in conversation and I came to the website. And now im 
here picking up our new gateway to learning. My heart is 
overjoyed for the volunteers whom are fortunate enough to donate 
these computers to those who need them. Thank you so much and 
may god bless you tremendously. 
                                                                                     Grace  
 
 
  
 


